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Downtown Sidewalk and Roadway Construction Project  
 

Construction on the downtown sidewalks (shown in orange) begins on Monday, April 4, 
2016. Please plan ahead for traffic delays. 

 
Project details are can be found here: 

• Town Website:      www.exeternh.gov 
• Town Facebook page:  https://www.facebook.com/townofexeternh/ 
• Public Works Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/ExeterNHPublicWorks 

 
For questions related to the construction project (access, detour, etc.), please contact Town 
staff either by email or phone:  

• Email: PublicWorks@exeternh.gov    
• Phone: (603) 770-4970 
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